
March 6, 2018 

0 
HARRISON HOT SPRINGS 

District of West Vancouver 
750 1 yth Street 
West Vancouver, BC V7V 3T3 

Attention: Mayor Michael Smith 

Dear Mayor Smith and Council : 

Subject: New Municipal Tax Classes -submission for LMLGA 

File: 0530-01 

Thank you for your letter of February 23, 2018 seeking Council's support of your 
resolution regarding your request for the cre'ation of new municipal tax classes. 

Your letter was before Council at its Regular meeting on March 5, 2018 for 
consideration . I am happy to report that Council supported the District of West 
Vancouver's resolution which will be submitted for consideration at the LMLGA 
2018 Convention . 

cc: Union of British Columbia Municipalities 
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